
Department of Planning & Transportation
Carolyn Dwyer BEng (Hons), DMS, CMILT, FCIHT
Director of the Built Environment

 
London Borough Of Camden
Director Of Planning
Camden Town Hall
Argyle Street Entrance
Euston Road
London, WC1H 8EQ

Telephone  020 7332 1352
Fax 020 7332 1806
Email
catherine.linford@cityoflondon.gov.uk
Your ref
Our ref 16/01134/FULL

Case Officer
Catherine Linford

Date 15 February 2017

Dear Sir/Madam
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Location:  Halsbury House 35  Chancery Lane London WC2A 1EL 

Use of part of the ground floor and part of the lower ground floor for a spin studio (Class 
D2) in lieu of retail (Class A1-A3) (300sq.m).

I refer to the representations you made concerning the above application.

A decision has been taken to grant consent subject to conditions.

Your comments were taken into account in reaching a decision. The reasons for granting consent 
are contained in the officer’s report which can be viewed with the application documents and the 
Decision notice online at http://www.planning2.cityoflondon.gov.uk/online-
applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=OFWZUHFHGCS00.

If you have any questions about this please contact Catherine Linford.

Yours faithfully,

Ted Rayment
Assistant Director (Development Management)

http://www.planning2.cityoflondon.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=OFWZUHFHGCS00
http://www.planning2.cityoflondon.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=OFWZUHFHGCS00

